Agerda 89)

Milly Southworth

Persone1 11/09/25

From:

Andrew Cannon <

Sent:

02 September 2025 17:08

To:

Phil Griffiths

Cc:

Milly Southworth

Subject:

Thank You for Supporting My Training

Dear Phil,

I would like to thank you for arranging and supporting my attendance on the recent Lantra courses, which were well-structured and very informative. I am extremely grateful for the opportunity to further develop my skills and knowledge.

I would also like to extend my thanks to Milly, in her role as RFO/Town Clerk, and to the councillors who approved my training, and I would be grateful if you could kindly pass on my thanks to them.

I truly appreciate Torpoint Town Council's investment in me, and I am committed to applying what I have learnt to benefit both the team and the wider community we serve. With these courses completed, I am now better equipped to work safely and effectively as part of our great team.

Thank you once again for your continued support and encouragement.

Kind regards,

Andrew